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Commission Clerk

From: Commission Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 04, 2014 9:03 AM
Subject: RE: Acknowledgement of Docket No. 140145-SU  (Email ID = 754857)
Attachments: 140145-SU.doc

Please find the acknowledgement for Docket No. 140144-TL attached to this message. 

Notice:  E-mail replies from this address are not monitored or read.  Should you have any problems accessing this 
document, please forward this e-mail to Clerk@psc.state.fl.us explaining the problem and a Commission Clerk will assist 
you.  Do not alter the subject line, as it is used for processing. 
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Mr. Martin S. Friedman 
Friedman Law Firm 
mfriedman@ffllegal.com 
 
  Re:  Docket No. 140145-SU 
 
Dear  Mr. Friedman: 
 
 This will acknowledge receipt of the Application to transfer assets and Certificate No. 550-S 
from Utility Corporation of Florida, Inc. to South Highlands Investment Corporation in Highlands 
County,  which was filed in this office on July 31, 2014, and assigned the above-referenced docket 
number.  Appropriate staff members will be advised. 

Mediation may be available to resolve any dispute in this docket.  If mediation is conducted, it 
does not affect a substantially interested person’s right to an administrative hearing.  For more 
information, contact the Office of General Counsel at (850) 413-6199. 

Please note as well that the Commission’s Statement of Agency Organization and Operations 
requires certificated companies to notify the Commission of any changes in name, telephone, address, 
or contact person.  Should your application be granted by the Commission, you will be expected to 
comply with this requirement by advising us of any changes as they occur. 
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Shawna Senko

From: Shawna Senko
Sent: Friday, August 01, 2014 8:37 AM
To: Tom Ballinger
Subject: RE: Management Notification of New Docket No. 140145-SU

Good morning, 
 
Per the message below I switched the OPR in Docket No. 140145-SU from AFD to ENG. I placed AFD as an OCR with ECO.
 
Shawna Senko 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0850 
850-413-6770 
 

From: Tom Ballinger  
Sent: Friday, August 01, 2014 8:34 AM 
To: Shawna Senko 
Cc: Andrew Maurey 
Subject: RE: Management Notification of New Docket No. 140145-SU 
 
Shawna, this docket should have ENG as the OPR since it is a transfer of a certificate. 
 
From: Shawna Senko  
Sent: Friday, August 01, 2014 8:04 AM 
To: CMS New Docket Opened 
Subject: Management Notification of New Docket No. 140145-SU 
 
This is to notify you of a new docket assignment.  Click the following link to view: 04111-14 
The OPR for this docket is AFD. 
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